
CandlelightersCandlelighters  
Inspire - I will use my mistakes to help me

learn. 

R Apple - Silver R-S - You have been working hard
at getting over your nerves and projecting your
voice in the Nativity!

R Pear - Oscar P-L - You have worked hard learning
your lines for our Christmas performance and you
have become much better projecting your voice.
Well done!

1 LAVENDER— Eva G - You have used your mistakes
to improve your own learning.

1 ROSE— Kieron C-C - You have been great at
remembering that when we make mistakes we
learn!

2 WILLOW — Freddie B - You have been learning
from your mistakes in maths and improving your
phonics score.

2 HAZEL— Kevin S - You have been challenging
yourself to learn your weekly spellings and
complete your homework. Well done!

3 SPRUCE - Harry A - You have been using your
voice to tell me when you don’t understand
something and have been learning from the
mistakes you have made.

3 YEW — Darcie P - You have been working so hard
and you have used your mistakes to help you learn
your times tables. Well done!

4 ASH — Riley H - You are great at using mistakes to
improve your own learning independently. Well
done Riley!

4 BEECH — Laila-Faye C - You used your mistakes
to improve your ability to identify nouns. Well Done!

5 CHESTNUT — Dylan-James E - You have done an
amazing job this week in making progress with
your writing and using your mistakes to help you
learn. Keep up the good work Dylan!

5 ELM — Theo A - You have made a real effort to
turn things around recently and have been fully
applying yourself. I am super impressed! Keep up
the great work.

6 CEDAR— Amelia C - You have been self
correcting and editing your own work., Year 6 style. 

6 OAK — Tommy K - You have had a fantastic week
where you have used mistakes to improve your
learning behaviour.
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Earlier this year we
were fundraising
for the amazing

charity
Candelighters for

their fantastic
support to children
living with cancer.

One of our students
Malakai has been
under their care
and we asked all
children and staff

to come in dressed
as superheroes! We

raised £ for
Candlelights and

would like to thanks
everyone for their

support!



Our Nursery children had an amazing time seeing Santa at Abbey House Museum. The children were split into three
groups and did three different activities on rotation. These included: Reading Christmas stories, dressing up and

Christmas themed games such as snap and dominoes, festive colouring in and of course, meeting Santa!

Nursery Visit SantaNursery Visit Santa

Please can we ask parents and
guardians to not park on

dropped curbs near the school
as people have slipped as a

result of not being able to step on
the road safely. 



BUILD A BURGER
THURSDAY 18TH JANURARY


